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Hello again, Good Residents of South Weber! 

Hope you all enjoyed your Halloween weekend. I can’t believe how quickly it 

turned cold on us. I went out walking the other morning and ended up jogging 

to stay warm—something I vowed I would never do. I hope you are all staying 

warm. 

I am happy to report that Stan Cook, a long-time resident of South Weber City, 

is back at home and doing well. During that crazy windstorm, Stan had gone 

outside to move his truck from under a large Cottonwood tree. The tree 

snapped and came down on top of him and his truck. Fortunately, the truck 

was able to soften the blow,  and amazingly, Stan survived. He was rushed to 

the hospital by our city’s own EMTs and told by his doctor’s that if he had 

been just 5 minutes later, he would not have survived. Way to go, South 

Mayor’s Message 

Weber Fire Department! Stan broke nine ribs, punctured a lung, and remained in the hospital and rehab for 

many weeks. We are so grateful he is back home and back on his feet again. 

I am also happy to report that the dog park and trail currently going in next to the Posse Grounds is nearly 

completed! That means that early next Spring we will be able to use them! I am so excited for all the dog 

owners in South Weber that have been waiting patiently for years for a dog park. 

And speaking of Posse Grounds, some of you might have seen all the trees that were down after the wind-

storm. They completely covered the picnic/fire pit area. However, when our public works team dug down, 

they were happy to find that the new park bench dedicated to long-time little Buckaroo Rodeo Chair, Lisa 

Carter, was still in good shape. What a relief! Lisa Carter passed away a year and a half ago and we really 

miss her. We will put the bench back next year after some repairs and restoration to the site have taken 

place. 

Folks, just a reminder that our county is in the “high” transmission level for the Coronavirus. Please remem-

ber to wear masks in public and keep social gatherings to 10 people or fewer. Our State is hoping to have a 

vaccine by the end of the year. The first wave of vaccines will be given to long-term care patients and health 

care workers. Hopefully the vaccines will be available for the rest of us by Spring. The Davis County Health 

Dept. is in the process of preparing drive-thru clinics for mass vaccinations, so that when a viable vaccine is 

ready, they can administer it as efficiently as possible. 

Stay safe and stay warm! 

-Mayor Jo Sjoblom 



Council Corner 

Happy CouncilFall South Weber! 

As the temps start to fall, our City continues 

to amp things up. Work is progressing on our 

“Parks Priority List”. Design is underway for 

updates to Canyon Meadows Park as well as 

changes to the baseball field at Cherry Farms 

Park. We also just completed a study regard-

ing a trail on the North side of I-84 that would 

connect to the existing Weber Pathways trail. 

In September, we had a new group of youth 

sworn in as the South Weber Youth City Coun-

cil (YCC). We have some exciting things in the 

works with them. We invite all citizens to par-

ticipate in our Light South Weber With Grati-

tude project. We will be accepting lists of 

gratitude from residents on our City Social 

Media sites, and a box will be posted outside 

City Hall, starting Nov 1st. For every 

‘gratitude’ we receive, we will add a light on 

our Gratitude Tree outside City Hall and we 

will create a link for our chain to stream 

throughout our City building. Our goal is to 

have one item of gratitude from every resi-

dent, allowing us to “Light South Weber with 

Gratitude”. So start thinking of things you are 

grateful for. We can’t wait to see what our 

awesome community can do with this!! 

Stay Positive, South Weber! 

Council Member Angie Petty 

Winter Reminder 

We would like to remind you that starting   

November 1, parking on streets will not be 

permitted. This creates a safety hazard for our 

snow plows as well as traveling vehicles. 

On this note, we ask that you please trim your 

trees and bushes along the street while the 

weather is still warm to make it easier for 

snow plows to clear roads. 

Be Aware! 

Please remember to lock your car doors 

and bring all of your valuables into the 

house at night. This is the time of year 

South Weber falls victim to multiple car 

thefts. If your car was broken into, or if 

you see anything suspicious, DO NOT 

HESITATE to contact Davis County     

Sheriff’s Department at 801-451-4150. 
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City Council Meetings 

For the rest of this year and all of 2021, 

City Council Meetings will take  place on 

the 2nd and 4th Tuesday of the month. 

If a work session is needed, it will take 

place on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 



Snow Removal 

As the winter season approaches, please 

be mindful of keeping sidewalks by your 

property clear of snow. The failure to   

remove snow on sidewalks and shoulders 

causes frequent slips and falls for          

pedestrians. 

For our guidelines on snow removal, 

please see 7-1-2 in our City Code which 

states: 

A: Failure to Remove Unlawful: It shall be 

unlawful for the owner, occupant, lessor 

or agent of any property, abutting on a 

paved sidewalk, to fail to remove or have 

removed from such paved sidewalk, all 

hail, snow or sleet thereon within a     

reasonable time after such snow, hail or 

sleet has fallen but no longer than twenty 

four (24 hours). The Code Enforcement 

Officer may grant exception on a case by 

case basis if there are extenuating         

circumstances. 

B: Depositing in Gutter Unlawful: It shall 

be unlawful for any person removing 

snow from the sidewalk or driveway or 

other areas, to deposit or blow snow, 

dirt, leaves or any other material in the 

street, nor should any of these materials 

be deposited in the gutter so as to clog or 

prevent the free flow of water therein. 
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Chris Tremea 

We would like you to meet our Code     

Enforcer, Chris Tremea! Chris has been 

working for the city for just under 5 years. 

His favorite part about working here is 

getting into conversations with the great 

citizens of South Weber. “Code Services 

will never fix the world’s issues, but we 

will work to make it look better one   

property at a time.” 

When Chris isn’t working, he enjoys his 

time in Idaho. “This year’s a little differ-

ent, but traveling the country to attend 

my Green Bay Packers games with my son 

and his friends is truly a highlight and 

memory builder. Can I get a Go Pack Go!? 

I am only 1 year, 3 months, and 15 days 

away from being an empty nester. I plan 

on selling my house that is a block away 

from the proposed Syracuse Temple, and 

living out of my 5th wheel enjoying       

retirement with my guns,  Razr, and Golf 

Clubs. 

Thank you for your hard work, Chris! 

Family Activity Center 

Boys Basketball registration is now open until 
12/4/2020. 

We are currently under restrictions that everyone 
needs to wear a mask while in the Family Activity 
Center when social distancing policies cannot be 
followed. Please get your temperature taken as 
you enter the facility and use one of the hand  
sanitizer dispensers when you arrive and again 
when you leave. Please allow 6 feet of space      
between each other whenever possible. 

Subscribe to our Email List! 

Want to know what’s going on in the City? The 

best way to stay connected to us is by subscribing 

to our email list! 

Visit our website at www.southwebercity.com and 

get started! 

Check Out Our YouTube Channel! 

Due to COVID-19, we have been streaming all of 

our public meetings. Visit our website to               

subscribe! 

Connect with Us! 

Did you know the City has a Facebook page AND a 

Twitter page? Go give us a follow to stay up-to-

date on everything city related! 

Fire Department 

Carbon Monoxide is an odorless, colorless gas  
created when fuels burn incompletely. CO alarms 
should be installed in a central location outside 
each sleeping area and on every level of the home 
and in other locations where required by applica-
ble laws, codes, or standards. For the best protec-
tion, interconnect all CO Alarms throughout the 
home. When one sounds, they all sound! 


